
Book Fair & Parade 2024 
Our Book Fair and character parade will be held on Monday 29th July, so start thinking about your costumes! 

All students are invited to dress as their favourite character for our book parade and parents are welcome 

to come and join in the fun. The parade will commence at 9.45. 

Students will view the Book Fair in classes from Tuesday 23rd to Friday 26th July. Students will be able to 

record the names of books /items they would like to buy and the cost on their wish list, which they will bring 

home. 

The Book Fair will be open for parents and students to visit throughout the day. 

Students who purchase from the Book Fair go into the draw to win a $20 voucher for books from the fair. 

A percentage of all sales goes to books for our school library, so please support our Book Fair! 

 

 

 


